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Early Morning Club
From after Easter the price of Early
Morning Club will increase to £3.50
(£3.00 for siblings), this includes all
activites, a snack and a drink. Please
email the office to book.

School Photographs
This year's school photographs will be taken in school on
Tuesday (30th March). These will be individual photographs
for the whole school and year groups for Reception and Year 6. 

After School Club 
 We will be running an After School Club starting after Easter
on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoon from
3:00pm to 5:00pm. This will be run by Miss Katrina Horth. The
cost for After School Club will be £7:50 (£7:00 for siblings) per
session. Please email the office to book.

KS1 Sports Club
Mr Luxa will be running a Key Stage 1 Multi Sports Club after
Easter, every Monday until May Half term with Key Stage 2
Multi Sports from after half term. There will be a £3 per week
charge for this club. To book your child a place, please fill out
the form in the letter that was sent out this week.

The plans for next term have already begun and the term is shaping up to be an exciting one! We have parent's meetings, Y6
residential (guidance permitting), Sports Day, Community Sports Day, trips out in our local area and an end of year service and
maybe a production!

Thank you for your continued support of the school and I hope you all have a fantastic Easter break and the sun shines for us all. 
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Guitar and Ukulele lessons 
Kara our guitar teacher is offering 50%
off first lessons. If your child would like
to take part in guitar or ukulele lessons
please contact Kara directly on
karajade273@gmail.com

John 2:19 
Jesus answered them, “Destroy this temple, and I will raise it again in three days.”

End of Term
We will break up for Easter on Wednesday 31st March and will
finish at 2pm. We return to school on Monday 19th April.

The children in KS2 have
been enjoying getting
outside this week and
learning the games that
our Year 6's are then
leading at playtime and
lunchtimes.

The children in
Dragonflies class have
enjoyed science week by
learning all about light.
Here they are testing
reflective materials. 

For Otters Class this week 
 it has been a week about
exploring capacity using a
variety of containers and
substances.

 
For lots more photographs of life at Otterton Primary School

please see our Facebook page - Otterton CofE Primary


